Felicia Blake
m

From: Magor, Lisa «

Sent: 20 fanuary 2020 16:41

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: IP307-prince of wales drive
Follow Up Fiag: Foilow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,

I am writing to inform you that, as a resident of prince of wales drive, i will be strongly epposing the current
development plan by Orwell housing (yet to be submitted).

Kind regards
Lisa Magor
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